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There will be NO SCHOOL on Monday, March 12th  for students, as this is a 
Professional Development Day for teachers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NO SCHOOL 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 
Parent/Teacher Interviews will be held on Thursday, March 22rd in the Gymnasium.  
These will be drop in, casual meetings rather than scheduled time slots, so please 

stop by during the following times to meet with your child’s teachers: 

4:00 – 5:00 p.m. and 6:00 – 9:00 p.m 

Diploma Exam Marks 
Alberta Education no longer mails out Diploma Exam 

results.  In order to find out your Diploma Exam 

results you will need to visit myPass.alberta.ca.   

We strongly encourage ALL HIGH SCHOOL 

STUDENTS to register for myPass.  You can also use 

myPass to order transcripts and view credits!   

The next School Council meeting will be 
held on Monday, April 16, 2018 in the 
KAHS Conference Room at 7:00 p.m. 
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COALDALE MUSICAL  
ARTS SOCIETY 

DESSERT 
CONCERT 

 

This year’s Dessert Concert will 
be held on Friday, April 13th at 
6:30 pm at R.I. Baker Middle 

School. 
 

Tickets are $20.00 each and are 
available through Mr. Godin at 
KAHS or from Mrs. Conrad at 

R. I. Baker Middle School. 

BAND FUNDRAISER 
The band students are currently selling Booster Juice Vouchers.  

The vouchers are $5 each and are valid for one 710 ml regular 

smoothie – a savings of over $1 as opposed to paying regular price!  

$1.25 from each voucher goes towards the band trip in April where 

band members will travel to Banff to participate in a series of 

master classes with a guest conductor.   

 

There are many items, especially clothing in the Lost & Found bins.  Please 
check for items that belong to you, as all unclaimed items will be donated 
to charity at the end of the school year.   
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Regional Skills Alberta Update 
Skills Canada Competitions feature the talents of Alberta’s trade and technology 
students.  Regional Skills Canada Competitions (RSCC) connect students to local post-
secondary and industry leaders.  By taking their skills out of the traditional classroom 
setting, students gain an appreciation for where their skills can take them and are 
encouraged to reach for their personal best.   
 
Once again Kate Andrews High School will be sending students to compete in the 
Regional Skills Competition on April 25, 2018 at the Lethbridge College.  Information 
packages can be picked up from your CTS teacher.   
 
Areas of competition are: 

Auto Service   Baking    Cabinet Making 
Carpentry    Culinary Arts   Fashion Technology 
Graphic Design   Hairstyling Junior   Hairstyling Intermediate 
Photography   TV/Video Production  Welding 

 
Other areas of competition to take place in Edmonton on May 31st and June 1st are: 
 Public Speaking   Workplace Safety    
 
Interested students should see their individual CTS teacher for registration.  Check out 
the website at www.skillsalberta.com for more information.  GO PRIDE!!!! 

 

  

 

 

http://www.skillsalberta.com/
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On Thursday, March 8th the following speakers will 

be at KAHS for a presentation and workshop. 
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Any students, especially Grade 12’s who would like to discuss credits and post-secondary 

plans should see Miss Meurs as soon as possible.  Please email her at  

jo-anna.meurs@pallisersd.ab.ca  

to set up an appointment. 

mailto:jo-anna.meurs@pallisersd.ab.ca
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